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Dear Roisin/Lucy,

Nichola Meehan

Tuesday 16 March 2021 13:28

Roisin Cullinan; Lucy Cradden

Celtic Interconnector Project

PCIO003 Covering Letter for Celtic Further Clarification Re Scope of CRU Consents
including Appendix A_120321.pdf; Appendix B Further Clarification on Proposed
Scope of CRU Consent Docs_PCI0003_Mar 2021.pdf

High

| refer to the PCI project electricity interconnection between Ireland and France. EirGrid has
submitted a letter dated 12" March, 2021 (copy attached) in relation to its proposal for the scope
of material and level of detail of information to be submitted in relation to the project and CRU

consents.

In relation to the proposal, you are requested to submit any comments concerning the proposal
for the scope of material and level of detail of information to the PCI Unit within 2 weeks of this
email i.e. by 30" March, 2021.

Yours sincerely,

Nichola Meehan
PCI Unit






